Awesome Alum!

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Yellowstone County Alumni Series, this month featuring

Caryn Solberg

When did you attend the Club?

I joined Club during the summer of 2009 and became a junior staff as a sophomore in high school, and transitioned to a YDA for a couple summers during college.



Which Club?

I attended the Castle Rock Clubhouse.

What were some of your favorite moments/memories?

I enjoyed hanging out with my fellow Teens, volunteering and going on field trips. The teen trips at the end of the summer were especially fun. We went to Denver, Colorado and Rapid City, South Dakota where we toured colleges, local Clubhouses and attended some sporting events.

What are you up to now? Job? Family?

I currently live in Saint Paul, Minnesota, and work as a Real Estate Accountant. I volunteer at a cat shelter where I recently adopted a 3-year-old cat and I'm a part of a community band.

Did you go to college? What did you study?

I studied Mathematics with a minor in Accounting at Montana State University.

If you could give a Club kid of today some advice, what would that be?

Enjoy and embrace every moment, even the tough ones. Time flies by and before you know it, you're on to your next adventure.

Anything else you would like to add about being a Club kid?

Club was a safe space for me during some difficult times, the Club staff were always there for me, and I enjoyed hanging out

with my friends.



If you are a Club alumni or know of anyone that is, we would love to chat! Please email Nicoletta Flores at nflores@bgcyellowstone.org

